
Charleston Area Mens Interclub Golf Association 
 

Minutes of Spring 2024 Meeting 
 

1. Meeting Venue:  May 20, 2024 – 10am at Dunes West Country Club 
  

2. Attendees:  Mike Phillips (LO), Jack Heidenreich (DW), Kyle Boczkowski (SU), Fred Robinson (CR), 
Jim Petros (CC), Dave Silveri (SM), Stan Petrohovich (WE), David George (PF), Jim Delaney 
(RT), Dave Steffens (CM – for Rich Bull).  Absent:  Willie Charles (CN). 

  
3. Old Business: 

 
a. Approval of October 2023 meeting minutes – Approved by the Board as issued. 
  

b. Tournament Director report – we discussed how to improve the timing for issuing 
results after each match.  Fred and Jack will handle getting the team scores posted on the 
“big board”.  Jim and Stan will manage the scorecard shingling.  Kyle and Williewill 
manage the skins payouts. Jim will print out sheets to remind players to pick up the CTP 
markers after they complete their round; need 5 sheets for 
Summerville.   Directors should write the point total and circle it in the upper right 
corner of the card to verify the totals are correct. 

  
c. Handicap Director report – the skins competition has been well received with 

approximately half the field the group participating.  There is a slight bias for the forward 
tee players to win a skin.  No skins have been won on a par 5 hole.  After the first 4 matches 
the average skin was $99 per skin. Mike reminded us that we can calculate the target 
points for a new player using the Points calculator on the website.  The group 
acknowledged the nice work Mike does for the website, statistics, and Skins spreadsheet.   

  
d. Treasurer’s report – we currently have $2,470 in our account.  The 50/50 raffles have 

generated $630 thru the first 4 matches of the year.  We should be in good shape to again 
give $2500 to 2 charities at the end of the year.   We will select the charities at the fall 
meeting. 

  
4. New Business: 

a. 2025 Contracts – we discussed the possible need to increase the fee per player to 
$50. Decision was to proceed with the $45 rate for 2025.   If we get pushback from 
the Clubs we may need to increase the fee.   Action:  Mike will send out the letter to the 
Directors by sept 1 with a tentative schedule. Each Director will discuss the contract with 
their Pro/GM; our hope is to have all contracts signed by the October BOD meeting (see 
below). 

  
b. Playoff format – we discussed different options for keeping player interest for the whole 

year.  Action: The team of Kyle, Jim D and Stan will develop a proposal for us to split the 
year into 2 halves with a playoff between the winners of the halves to determine the 
winner.  Details will need to include playoff site, costs, any changes to current points 
allocation, etc.   

  
5. Fall Meeting -  Action:  Jim will determine if the fall meeting can be held at Coosaw Creek on 

either October 16th or 23rd. 



6. Meeting was adjourned at 12:15 PM.  
  

 
Jim Petros 
Interclub President/Secretary 

 


